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Hello,  

 

I hope this message finds you well. At Lumber City Church, we take immense pride in being the 

owners and caretakers of the Hope Center. Since acquiring this property, we have been steadfast in our 

mission to transform it into a vital community asset, guided by our core values and vision to serve North 

Tonawanda. 

The Hope Center has become a cornerstone of impactful collaboration. Partnering with the City of 

North Tonawanda Parks and Recreation Department, we provide a space for essential youth 

programming, welcoming hundreds of visitors every week. Additionally, Community Services for Every1 

utilizes our facility as a job training center, empowering individuals with disabilities. We have also had 

the distinct honor of hosting the Night to Shine event, sponsored by the Tim Tebow Foundation, to 

celebrate individuals with special needs. 

Beyond these initiatives, the Hope Center serves as the mobilization hub for projects like the NT 

Little Free Food Pantries and the Box of Hope initiative. We also host community-driven events such as 

the Lumber City Outfitters Sale, which provides essential clothing to families in need. Through our 

ongoing partnership with the North Tonawanda School District, we’re working to enhance pre-K 

educational offerings, building a brighter future for our youngest learners. 

Today, we invite you to partner with us in an urgent and essential project: repairing the roof of the 

Hope Center. This campaign aims to raise $55,000 to offset the total project cost of $150,000 for critical 

repairs to ensure the longevity and functionality of this vital space. 

Here’s how you can help: 

●​ Make a Tax-Deductible Donation 

○​ Your generosity will directly impact our ability to continue serving the community. To 

show our gratitude, we’ve included a sponsorship packet to recognize your support. 

●​ Connect Us with Like-Minded Individuals or Organizations 

○​ Your network can help amplify our mission. 

●​ Identify Grant Opportunities 

○​ Let us know of any funding sources that align with our goals. 

●​ Keep Us in Your Prayers 

○​ Your spiritual support is invaluable as we pursue this endeavor. 

 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a meaningful impact. Please don’t hesitate to 

reach out if you have questions or would like to discuss this further. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Chad Rieselman  

Lead Pastor, Lumber City Church



 



 

 


